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California Department of Transportation, District 12 
Cooperative Agreement No. C-6-1262 Fact Sheet 

 
 
1. October 10, 2016, Agreement No. C-6-1262, in the amount of $4,550,000, approved 

by the Board of Directors (Board). 
 

• The agreement was executed on November 22, 2016, for the California 
Department of Transportation (Caltrans) to perform environmental phase 
services for preparation of project report and environmental document for the 
Interstate 5/El Toro Road Interchange Project (Project).    
 

2. August 8, 2022, Amendment No. 1 to Agreement No. C-6-1262, in the amount of 
$5,163,000, pending approval by the Board. 
 

• To reimburse Caltrans with $4,813,000 in federal funds and $350,000 in  
Measure M2 funds for incorporating two newly developed alternatives into the 
environmental phase of the Project and delivering the final environmental 
documents.  

 
Total funds committed to Caltrans after approval of Amendment No. 1 to Agreement  
No. C-6-1262: $9,713,000. 


